

23rd July 2021

Dear All,

Cheeverstown are pleased that the roll out of the second dose AstraZeneca vaccination to adults supported by Cheeverstown Services is now complete.

We continue to be committed to supporting people in the safest possible way while ensuring they live their good life. We are particularly grateful to families of people supported for their co-operation with changing circumstances throughout this pandemic.

COVID 19 activity requires continuous monitoring throughout the organisation and guidelines are updated regularly to ensure the least impact as possible on people. Despite best efforts the risk of disruption to services continues due to the presence of the Delta variant in our local communities. For example, if staff are identified as a close contact they are unavailable to work for a period of time. If a person using services is identified as a close contact they may not be able to attend day services for a period of time. We encourage ongoing communication between families and local service managers if you have any COVID concerns.

We wish to remind families of residents that all visiting should continue to be planned through your area manager and where possible, outdoor visits are preferable.

We also request that if people supported by Cheeverstown have plans to travel abroad, they discuss this with their area manager and ensure that all protocols outlined by the government are adhered to.

If you have any queries please don't hesitate to contact your area manager.

Thank you for your continued support.

11 Duggan

Chief Executive Officer

Cheeverstown, Kilvare, Templeogue, Dublin 6W.
T: 01 4993700 • F: 01 4905753 • E: info@cheeverstown.ie • W: www.cheeverstown.ie